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Macbeth William Shakespeare 2008-11-27 A edition of one of the most popular
Shakespeare plays, including an introductory section on performances and
adaptations.
Teaching Hamlet and Henry IV, Part 1 William Shakespeare 2006-08-01 Discusses
effective methods for teaching Hamlet and Henry IV, providing techniques and
strategies for teaching Shakespeare through performance.
Magical Transformations on the Early Modern English Stage Lisa Hopkins
2016-05-13 Magical Transformations on the Early Modern Stage furthers the
debate about the cultural work performed by representations of magic on the
early modern English stage. It considers the ways in which performances of
magic reflect and feed into a sense of national identity, both in the form of
magic contests and in its recurrent linkage to national defence; the extent to
which magic can trope other concerns, and what these might be; and how magic is
staged and what the representational strategies and techniques might mean. The
essays range widely over both canonical plays-Macbeth, The Tempest, The
Winter’s Tale, The Merry Wives of Windsor, Doctor Faustus, Bartholomew Fair-and
notably less canonical ones such as The Birth of Merlin, Fedele and Fortunio,
The Merry Devil of Edmonton, The Devil is an Ass, The Late Lancashire Witches
and The Witch of Edmonton, putting the two groups into dialogue with each other
and also exploring ways in which they can be profitably related to contemporary
cases or accusations of witchcraft. Attending to the representational
strategies and self-conscious intertextuality of the plays as well as to their
treatment of their subject matter, the essays reveal the plays they discuss as
actively intervening in contemporary debates about witchcraft and magic in ways
which themselves effect transformation rather than simply discussing it. At the
heart of all the essays lies an interest in the transformative power of magic,
but collectively they show that the idea of transformation applies not only to
the objects or even to the subjects of magic, but that the plays themselves can
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be seen as working to bring about change in the ways that they challenge
contemporary assumptions and stereotypes.
The Plays of Shakespeare William Shakespeare 1910
Shakespeare Survey: Volume 57, Macbeth and Its Afterlife Peter Holland
2008-01-31 Shakespeare Survey is a yearbook of Shakespeare studies and
production. Since 1948 Survey has published the best international scholarship
in English and many of its essays have become classics of Shakespeare
criticism. Each volume is devoted to a theme, or play, or group of plays; each
also contains a section of reviews of that year's textual and critical studies,
and of the year's major British performances. The books are illustrated with a
variety of Shakespearean images and production photographs. The virtues of
accessible scholarship and a keen interest in performance, from Shakespeare's
time to our own, have characterised the journal from the start. Most volumes of
Survey have long been out of print. Backnumbers are gradually being reissued in
paperback.
Macbeth William Shakespeare 2022-03-24
DEMOS A System for Discrete Event Modelling on Simula G. BIRTWISTLE 2013-11-11
Outline Studies in the Shakespearean Drama Mrs. Mary Ellen Ferris Gettemy 1906
Unconformities in Shakespeare’s Tragedies Kristian Smidt 2016-01-01 This work
attempts to analyze Shakespeare's tragedies, concentrating on the accidental
irregularities and the inspired "unconformities" to the found there. The aim is
to understand Shakespeare's mind and craft by an interpretion of the plays to
see what problems of consistency they present.
Shakespeare and the Experimental Psychologist Fathali M. Moghaddam 2021-06-10
This book explores thought experiments in Shakespeare and shows how
experimental psychology can be found in early modern English literature.
Human Conflict in Shakespeare S. C. Boorman 2021-03-31 Conflict is at the heart
of much of Shakespeare’s drama. Frequently there is an overt setting of
violence, as in Macbeth, but, more significantly there is often ‘interior’
conflict. Many of Shakespeare’s most striking and important characters – Hamlet
and Othello are good examples – are at war with themselves. Originally
published in 1987, S. C. Boorman makes this ‘warfare of our nature’ the central
theme of his stimulating approach to Shakespeare. He points to the moral
context within which Shakespeare wrote, in part comprising earlier notions of
human nature, in part the new tentative perceptions of his own age. Boorman
shows Shakespeare’s great skill in developing the traditional ideas of proper
conduct to show the tensions these ideas produce in real life. In consequence,
Shakespeare’s characters are not the clear-cut figures of earlier drama,
rehearsing the set speeches of their moral types – they are so often complex
and doubting, deeply disturbed by their discordant natures. The great merit of
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this fine book is that it displays the ways in which Shakespeare conjured up
living beings of flesh and blood, making his plays as full of dramatic power
and appeal for modern audiences as for those of his own day. In short, this
book presents a human approach to Shakespeare, one which stresses that truth of
mankind’s inner conflict which links virtually all his plays.
Shakespeare's Tragedies William Shakespeare 2013-07-18 A collection containing
Antony & Cleopatra, Coriolanus, Cymbeline, Julius Caesar, King Lear, Macbeth,
Othello, Romeo and Juliet, The Life of Timon of Athens, The tragedy of Titus
Andronicus, and The History of Troilus and Cressida.
The Tragedy of Macbeth 1961
Shakespeare's Reading Audiences Cyndia Susan Clegg 2017-06-30 This study grows
out of the intersection of two realms of scholarly investigation - the emerging
public sphere in early modern England and the history of the book.
Shakespeare's Reading Audiences examines the ways in which different
communities - humanist, legal, religious and political - would have interpreted
Shakespeare's plays and poems, whether printed or performed. Cyndia Susan Clegg
begins by analysing elite reading clusters associated with the Court, the
universities, and the Inns of Court and how their interpretation of
Shakespeare's Sonnets and Henry V arose from their reading of Italian
humanists. She concludes by examining how widely held public knowledge about
English history both affected Richard II's reception and how such knowledge was
appropriated by the State. She also considers The Merry Wives of Windsor, Henry
V, and Othello from the point of view of audience members conversant in popular
English legal writing and Macbeth from the perspective of popular English
Calvinism.
Journal of Education 1907
Chicago Shakespeare Theater Regina Buccola 2012-12-15 "Chicago Shakespeare
Theater is widely known for vibrant productions that reflect the Bard's genius
for intricate storytelling, musicality of language, and depth of feeling for
the human condition. Affectionately known to natives of the Windy City as
'Chicago Shakes, ' and now in its twenty-fifth season, this vanguard of
Chicago's rich theatrical tradition celebrates its silver anniversary with this
... collection of original essays by world-renowned scholars, directors,
actors, and critics"-Deconstructing Macbeth Harald William Fawkner 1990 Macbeth is discussed in
relation to Derrida's notion of the metaphysics of presence. Fawkner argues
that the quest for metaphysical certitude in Macbeth is related to the hero's
transformation from a heroic to a post-heroic status.
The Palgrave Handbook of Shakespeare's Queens Kavita Mudan Finn 2018-07-20 Of
Shakespeare’s thirty-seven plays, fifteen include queens. This collection gives
these characters their due as powerful early modern women and agents of change,
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bringing together new perspectives from scholars of literature, history,
theater, and the fine arts. Essays span Shakespeare’s career and cover a range
of famous and lesser-known queens, from the furious Margaret of Anjou in the
Henry VI plays to the quietly powerful Hermione in The Winter’s Tale; from
vengeful Tamora in Titus Andronicus to Lady Macbeth. Early chapters situate
readers in the critical concerns underpinning any discussion of Shakespeare and
queenship: the ambiguous figure of Elizabeth I, and the knotty issue of gender
presentation. The focus then moves to analysis of issues such as motherhood,
intertextuality, and contemporary political contexts; close readings of
individual plays; and investigations of rhetoric and theatricality. Featuring
twenty-five chapters with a rich variety of themes and methodologies, this
handbook is an invaluable reference for students and scholars, and a unique
addition to the fields of Shakespeare and queenship studies.
Short Studies of Shakespeare's Plots Cyril Ransome 1890 "Originally delivered
as popular lectures."--Pref. Hamlet.--Julius Cæsar.--Macbeth.--King Lear.-Richard II.--Othello, the Moor of Venice.--Coriolanus.--The tempest.
Teaching Shakespeare Rex Gibson 2016-04-30 Teaching Shakespeare has been a
major contribution to the knowledge and expertise of all teachers of
Shakespeare from primary upwards for two decades. This full-colour second
edition is in a larger format, updated to reflect modern classroom practice. It
includes new contributions by leading practitioners from Shakespeare's Globe,
the Shakespeare Schools Festival, the Shakespeare Birthplace Trust and the
Cambridge School Shakespeare editorial team. Teaching Shakespeare makes
explicit the 'Active Shakespeare' principles which underpin Cambridge School
Shakespeare and includes activities and advice to help teachers develop their
existing good practice, making the learning of Shakespeare valuable and
enjoyable for all involved.
The Tragedy of Macbeth William Shakespeare 2007-09-06 George Lyman Kittredge’s
insightful editions of Shakespeare have endured in part because of his
eclecticism, his diversity of interests, and his wide-ranging accomplishments,
all of which are reflected in the valuable notes in each volume. These new
editions have specific emphasis on the performance histories of the plays (on
stage and screen). Features of each edition include: - The original
introduction to the Kittredge Edition - Editor’s Introduction to the Focus
Edition. An overview on major themes of the plays, and sections on the play’s
performance history on stage and screen. - Explanatory Notes. The explanatory
notes either expand on Kittredge’s superb glosses, or, in the case of plays for
which he did not write notes, give the needed explanations for Shakespeare’s
sometimes demanding language. - Performance notes. These appear separately and
immediately below the textual footnotes and include discussions of noteworthy
stagings of the plays, issues of interpretation, and film and stage choices. How to read the play as Performance Section. A discussion of the written play
vs. the play as performed and the various ways in which Shakespeare’s words
allow the reader to envision the work "off the page." - Comprehensive Timeline.
Covering major historical events (with brief annotations) as well as relevant
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details from Shakespeare’s life. Some of the Chronologies include time
chronologies within the plays. - Topics for Discussion and Further Study
Section. Critical Issues: Dealing with the text in a larger context and
considerations of character, genre, language, and interpretative problems.
Performance Issues: Problems and intricacies of staging the play connected to
chief issues discussed in the Focus Editions’ Introduction. - Select
Bibliography & Filmography Each New Kittredge edition also includes screen
grabs from major productions, for comparison and scene study.
Coleridge and Shelley Dr Sally West 2013-04-28 Sally West's timely study is the
first book-length exploration of Coleridge's influence on Shelley's poetic
development. Beginning with a discussion of Shelley's views on Coleridge as a
man and as a poet, West argues that there is a direct correlation between
Shelley's desire for political and social transformation and the way in which
he appropriates the language, imagery, and forms of Coleridge, often
transforming their original meaning through subtle readjustments of context and
emphasis. While she situates her work in relation to recent concepts of
literary influence, West is focused less on the psychology of the poets than on
the poetry itself. She explores how elements such as the development of imagery
and the choice of poetic form, often learnt from earlier poets, are intimately
related to poetic purpose. Thus on one level, her book explores how the secondgeneration Romantic poets reacted to the beliefs and ideals of the first, while
on another it addresses the larger question of how poets become poets, by
returning the work of one writer to the literary context from which it
developed. Her book is essential reading for specialists in the Romantic period
and for scholars interested in theories of poetic influence.
Shakespeare Between the World Wars Robert Sawyer 2019-02-06 Shakespeare Between
the World Wars draws parallels between Shakespearean scholarship, criticism,
and production from 1920 to 1940 and the chaotic years of the Interwar era. The
book begins with the scene in Hamlet where the Prince confronts his mother,
Gertrude. Just as the closet scene can be read as a productive period bounded
by devastation and determination on both sides, Robert Sawyer shows that the
years between the World Wars were equally positioned. Examining performance and
offering detailed textual analyses, Sawyer considers the re-evaluation of
Shakespeare in the Anglo-American sphere after the First World War. Instead of
the dried, barren earth depicted by T. S. Eliot and others in the 1920s and
1930s, this book argues that the literary landscape resembled a paradoxically
fertile wasteland, for just below the arid plain of the time lay the seeds for
artistic renewal and rejuvenation which would finally flourish in the later
twentieth century.
All's Well That Ends Well in Plain and Simple English (a Modern Translation and
the Original Version) William Shakespeare 2012 It's a comedy! It's a tragedy!
It's...confusing! Shakespeare doesn't have to be confusing and hard to read.
Let BookCaps help with this modern retelling. If you have struggled in the past
reading Shakespeare, then BookCaps can help you out. This book is a modern
translation of All's Well That Ends Well. The original text is also presented
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in the book, along with a comparable version of both text. We all need
refreshers every now and then. Whether you are a student trying to cram for
that big final, or someone just trying to understand a book more, BookCaps can
help. We are a small, but growing company, and are adding titles every month.
The RSC Shakespeare Toolkit for Primary Teachers Royal Shakespeare Company
2014-08-31 Developed by one of the world's leading theatre companies, this
fantastic resource offers teachers a practical, drama-based approach to
teaching and appreciating three of Shakespeare's most popular plays: Romeo and
Juliet, Macbeth, and A Midsummer Night's Dream. The toolkit brings the plays
alive as performance pieces, with Primary pupils undertaking drama-based
explorations of the text that take them through much of the play. Teachers'
notes and accompanying photocopiable worksheets offer a lesson-by-lesson
teaching route through each of the three plays in turn. The schemes of work
offer teachers a route through each play that has been designed to be flexible
and to bolt on to what they already teach. The schemes comprise a series of
lessons that can either be followed in their entirety as a stand-alone scheme
of work or which can be dipped into by teachers wanting to augment their
existing schemes of work.
Shakespeare the Illusionist Neil Forsyth 2019-02-11 In Shakespeare the
Illusionist, Neil Forsyth reviews the history of Shakespeare’s plays on film,
using the basic distinction in film tradition between what is owed to Méliès
and what to the Lumière brothers. He then tightens his focus on those plays
that include some explicit magical or supernatural elements—Puck and the
fairies, ghosts and witches, or Prospero’s island, for example—and sets out
methodically, but with an easy touch, to review all the films that have adapted
those comedies and dramas, into the present day. Forsyth’s aim is not to offer
yet another answer as to whether Shakespeare would have written for the screen
if he were alive today, but rather to assess what various filmmakers and TV
directors have in fact made of the spells, haunts, and apparitions in his
plays. From analyzing early camera tricks to assessing contemporary handling of
the supernatural, Forsyth reads Shakespeare films for how they use the
techniques of moviemaking to address questions of illusion and dramatic
influence. In doing so, he presents a bold step forward in Shakespeare and film
studies, and his fresh take is presented in lively, accessible language that
makes the book ideal for classroom use.
Brick Shakespeare John McCann 2013-11-01 Enjoy four of Shakespeare’s tragedies
told with LEGO bricks. Here are Hamlet, Macbeth, Romeo and Juliet, and Julius
Caesar enacted scene by scene, captioned by excerpts from the plays. Flip
through one thousand color photographs as you enjoy Shakespeare’s iconic poetry
and marvel at what can be done with the world’s most popular children’s toy.
Watch the brick Hamlet give his famous “To be or not to be” soliloquy, and feel
brick Ophelia’s grief as she meets her watery end. Lady Macbeth in brick form
brings new terror to “Out, out, damn spot!” and brick Romeo and Juliet are no
less star-crossed for being rectangular and plastic. The warm familiarity of
bricks lends levity to Shakespeare’s tragedies while remaining true to his
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original language. The ideal book for Shakespeare enthusiasts, as well as a fun
way to introduce children to Shakespeare’s masterpieces, this book employs
Shakespeare’s original, characteristic language in abridged form. Though the
language stays true to its origins, the unique format of these well-known
tragedies will give readers a new way to enjoy one of the most popular
playwrights in history.
Shakespeare's Tragedy of Macbeth William Shakespeare 1877
Shakespeare on Love and Lust Maurice Charney 2002-07-22 The complex and
sometimes contradictory expressions of love in Shakespeare's works—ranging from
the serious to the absurd and back again—arise primarily from his dramatic and
theatrical flair rather than from a unified philosophy of love. Untangling his
witty, bawdy (and ambiguous) treatment of love, sex, and desire requires a
sharp eye and a steady hand. In Shakespeare on Love and Lust, noted scholar
Maurice Charney delves deeply into Shakespeare's rhetorical and thematic
development of this largest of subjects to reveal what makes his plays and
poems resonate with contemporary audiences. The paradigmatic star-crossed
lovers of Romeo and Juliet, the comic confusions of couples wandering through
the wood in A Midsummer Night's Dream, Othello's tragic jealousy, the
homoerotic ways Shakespeare played with cross-dressing on the Elizabethan
stage—Charney explores the world in which Shakespeare lived, and how it is
reflected and transformed in the one he created. While focusing primarily on
desire between young lovers, Charney also explores themes of love in marriage
(Brutus and Portia) and in same-sex pairings (Antonio and Sebastian). Against
the conventions of Renaissance literature, Shakespeare qualified the Platonic
view that true love transcends the physical. Instead, as Charney demonstrates,
love in Shakespeare's work is almost always sexual as well as spiritual, and
the full range of desire's dramatic possibilities is displayed. Shakespeare on
Love and Lust begins by considering the ways in which Shakespeare drew upon and
satirized the conventions of Petrarchan Renaissance love poetry in plays like
Romeo and Juliet, then explores how courtship is woven into the basic plot
formula of the comedies. Next, Charney examines love in the tragedies and the
enemies of love (Iago, for example). Later chapters cover the gender
complications in such plays as Macbeth and The Taming of the Shrew as well as
the homoerotic themes woven into many of the poems and plays. Charney concludes
with a lively discussion of paradoxes and ambivalences about love expressed by
Shakespeare's word play and sexual innuendoes.
A Comparison Between Shakespeare's and Schiller's Macbeth Dorothy Rebecca
Burdorf 1908 This scholarly volume compares Shakespeare's Macbeth to the German
translation of the drama by Friedrich Schiller.
William Shakespeare's Macbeth Harold Bloom 2010 Presents contemporary articles
analyzing the famous Shakespeare play in which a nobleman is driven to pursue a
murderous path to the Scottish throne.
Macbeth Linzy Brady 2014-01-20 An improved, larger-format edition of the
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Cambridge School Shakespeare plays, extensively rewritten, expanded and
produced in an attractive new design. An active approach to classroom
Shakespeare enables students to inhabit Shakespeare's imaginative world in
accessible and creative ways. Students are encouraged to share Shakespeare's
love of language, interest in character and sense of theatre. Substantially
revised and extended in full colour, classroom activities are thematically
organised in distinctive 'Stagecraft', 'Write about it', 'Language in the
play', 'Characters' and 'Themes' features. Extended glossaries are aligned with
the play text for easy reference. Expanded endnotes include extensive essaywriting guidance for 'Macbeth' and Shakespeare. Includes rich, exciting colour
photos of performances of 'Macbeth' from around the world.
Teaching A Midsummer Night's Dream, Romeo and Juliet, and Macbeth Peggy O'Brien
2006-08-01 Discusses effective methods for teaching "A Midsummer Night's
Dream," "Romeo and Juliet," and "Macbeth," providing techniques and strategies
for teaching Shakespeare through performance.
William Shakespeare's Macbeth Alexander Leggatt 2006 Containing annotated
extracts from key sources, this guide to William Shakespeare's Macbeth explores
the heated debates that this play has sparked. Looking at issues, such as the
representation of gender roles, political violence and the dramatisation of
evil, this volume provides a way through the wealth of contextual and critical
material that surrounds Shakespeare's text.
Hamlet SparkNotes Literature Guide SparkNotes 2014-01-30 When an essay is due
and dreaded exams loom, this title offers students what they need to succeed.
It provides chapter-by-chapter analysis, explanations of key themes, motifs,
and symbols, a review quiz and essay topics. It is suitable for late-night
studying and paper writing.
At Sword's Point, Part 1 William P. MacKinnon 2016-10-27 The Utah War of
1857–58, the unprecedented armed confrontation between Mormon Utah Territory
and the U.S. government, was the most extensive American military action
between the Mexican and Civil wars. At Sword’s Point presents in two volumes
the first in-depth narrative and documentary history of that extraordinary
conflict. William P. MacKinnon offers a lively narrative linking firsthand
accounts—most previously unknown—from soldiers and civilians on both sides.
This first volume traces the war’s causes and preliminary events, including
President Buchanan’s decision to replace Brigham Young as governor of Utah and
restore federal authority through a large army expedition. Also examined are
Young’s defensive-aggressive reactions, the onset of armed hostilities, and
Thomas L. Kane’s departure at the end of 1857 for his now-famous mediating
mission to Utah. MacKinnon provides a balanced, comprehensive account, based on
a half century of research and a wealth of carefully selected new material.
Women’s voices from both sides enrich this colorful story. At Sword’s Point
presents the Utah War as a sprawling confrontation with regional and
international as well as territorial impact. As a nonpartisan definitive work,
it eclipses previous studies of this remarkably bloody turning point in
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western, military, and Mormon history.
William Shakespeare: an analysis of Macbeth’s character Alessandro De Vivo
2007-04-27 Seminar paper from the year 2002 in the subject English Language and
Literature Studies - Literature, grade: 2.0, University of Education
Ludwigsburg, 5 entries in the bibliography, language: English, abstract: I
would like to base my essay on the protagonist Macbeth. Probably composed in
late 1606 or early 1607, Macbeth is the last of Shakespeare’s tragedies, the
others being Hamlet, King Lear and Othello. If Hamlet is the grandest of
Shakespeare’s plays, Macbeth is from a tragic standpoint the most sublime and
the most impressive as an active play. If we just consider the plot, Macbeth is
a relatively simple play. In fact like Richard III and numerous preShakespearean plays, it deals with a traditional form: the rise and fall of a
great man. In the first part of the play we read about Macbeth’s rise to power;
then he manages to become king of Scotland. From this moment on he begins with
a period of tyranny that will end with Macbeth’s death and the accession to the
throne of the legitimate king. For this reason he can be considered as the
epitome of a tragic hero. In the course of the play we notice a great
development of Macbeth’s character. At the beginning he is a man much honoured
by his countrymen for his leading and courageous part in defence of his good
king and native land. During many conflicts he showed his great courage and he
continues showing this personal quality also when he becomes king and he has to
take a lot of difficult decisions. But this first description about Macbeth’s
character is not the definitive one: in fact as soon as we meet him, we find
out also his negative qualities, for example that he is both ambitious and
murderous. It happens when the two Scottish generals, Macbeth and his friend
Banquo, returning victorious from the great battle against a rebel army
assisted by the troops of Norway, meet three witches in the middle of the road.
They begin to speak to Macbeth: the first of them greets him with the title of
Thane of Glaning (so it is in the reality); the second follows by giving him
the title of Thane of Cawdor, to which honour he has no pretensions; the third
predicts that Macbeth will be king of Scotland. Then turning to Banquo, they
prophesy that his son will be king of Scotland. So they turn into the air and
vanish. After a while Macbeth and his friend are stopped by some messengers of
the king, who are empowered by him to confer upon Macbeth the dignity of Thane
of Cawdor: an event so miraculously corresponding with the predictions of the
witches astonishes Macbeth, who begins to think about the other and more
important prophecy...
"We Three" Laura Annawyn Shamas 2007 Original Scholarly Monograph
Hegel and Shakespeare on Moral Imagination Jennifer Ann Bates 2010-09-29 Study
of self-consciousness in Hegel and Shakespeare.
The RSC Shakespeare Toolkit for Teachers Royal Shakespeare Company 2011-06-01
Provides teachers with a practical drama-based approach to teaching and
appreciating three of Shakespeare's most popular plays: Romeo and Juliet,
Macbeth, and A Midsummer Night's Dream.
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